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http://kenoshahogchapter.net 
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Bill Westerlund, Webmaster 

webmaster@kenoshahogchapter.net 

HOG Breath 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 
 
Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 
5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
262.857.UKES 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

Well we paid about one half down on the bike for the raffle. Thanks 
for all your hard work and keep it going.  
 
The tshirts are in and can be picked up during the meeting.   I also 
found out that we don't have to have 24 of each color when we or-
der. We still need 24 but as long as the logo on the back will be the 
same size we can order whatever colors we want. We cannot mix 
men & women's shirts together though. Although I won't be at the 
picnic I hope to have some order forms and pictures of the ladies 
shirts for Someone to hand out  
 
Take care & ride safe 

Thanks! 
Brenda Thompson 
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members  
celebrating their marriage in the month of July! 
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating 
their birthdays in July!       
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

 4 Jeff & Sandy Rapey   15 Dave & Sarah Bentley 
 5 Arsene & Sue Gerber   16 George & Patricia (Trish)Broecker 
 6 Steve & Jeneyl Anglin  16 Perry & Laura Zamagne 
 6 Kevin & Gean Klee   17 Kirk & Felicia Meyers 
 9 John & Nanette Slavin   28 Phillip (Gus) & ChrisAnderson 
11 Douglas & Beverly Lorge   29 Phillip & Joyce Anderson 
14 Stuart & Teresa Goldstein  30 Wendell & Binki Fry 
14 Butch Marks & Louise Pitsch 

  2 Gail Proko   18 Loren Congdon 

 4 Independence Day  19 Ron Young RIP 

 7 Bob Evans   24 Linda Gullo RIP 

 7 Don Friddle RIP  25 Jim Pribel 

 8 Al Herzog RIP  26 Larry Powell 

 9 Keith Drysdale  27 Rick Nichi 

10 George Borst  27 Glenn Thomas 

10 Janell Dickinson  27 David Watkins 

11 Paul Steffensen  28 Fred Dix RIP 

14 Steve Anglin   28 Robert Jones 

17 Carolyn DeCesaro RIP  31 George Dix RIP  
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Hi all!  I heard we had a great day and turn out for the Bike Blessing. Sorry I 
missed it, but I had a great time in Florida with my wife. Ride Safe have Fun see 
you all down the road. 
 

Kevin Klee 

Hi Everyone,  
 

Happy 4th -  We are going to be closed July 4th & 5th so we can go riding too!  
 
July 11th we are going to be having an 85th Anniversary Open House Re-Do!!! The weather 
was so terrible for the last one so we wanted to try again and hope for better weather – 
watch your mail for postcard.  
 
Thursday, July 16th Keith will be leading a ride to Bike Night at the Harley-Davidson Muse-
um. Kickstands up at 6pm – try to make it!   
 
July 18th we will be taking a special tour of the Willie G Exhibit at the Harley-Davidson Mu-
seum. It is only open to Harley-Davidson dealers. Never before seen artifacts, designs, vehi-
cles and more from the man who redefined the American motorcycle. Includes special be-
hind the scenes access to Museum Archives & Motorcycle Storage. Space is limited. Tickets 
are $30/each email brenda@ukeshd.com to sign up!  
 
Also if you have not signed up for the Sturgis Passport Tour Stamp Book be sure to come in 
and get one. It is totally free and you do not have to go to Sturgis to win. Every stamp you 
get in the book is an entry to win a ton of prizes with the top prize being a 2016 StreetGlide. 
It is free to play and we NEED someone from here to win! How awesome would that be? 
You have until July 31st to get as many stamps as you can. Have a great holiday and ride 
safe! 
 

The Uke’s Team 
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Have a safe and Happy Fourth of  July! 
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News from Membership! 
  
Hi Everyone…Summer is finally upon us and it is the time to remind your friends that you ride with to 
visit our chapter meetings to check out our club.  We welcome new members but it takes all of us to help 
recruit additional people.  We will have representatives at Ukes open house on Saturday July 
11th  answering questions about Kenosha HOG and signing up new members!  Send your friends our way!   
  
Please welcome our newest member: Jim Halvorsen  Silver Lake WI 
  
Ride safely! 
  
Patti Kremser, Your Membership Director 

Happy 4th of July to all of my fellow riders. 

 

Hope everyone had the opportunity to ride for Harley’s WorldRide.  My first fish fry ride was  

successful with 8 of us going to Michael’s On The Lake. Ride #2 will tenta)vely on July 3rd.  I am 

sure that the ride to Frank’s Diner will have been successful.  I do hope that everyone is taking 

advantage of all the dinner ride opportuni)es and all the rides we are trying to make available.  

There are a variety of methods for ge.ng informa)on about rides.  We have a Facebook page, 

Twi/er account, email blasts, website calendar and the wall at the HOG Room.  When looking for 

opportuni)es for riding with the chapter try to check out all these op)ons.  At the picnic, feel free 

to track me down if you have ques)ons, concerns or just want to BS. 

 

Keep the shiny side up. 

Gym 

(847)217-3552 

gymfwy@comcast.net 
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July Meeting/Picnic Last year 

Hello Kenosha Members! 
 
It's finally here! Summer seems to be a late bloomer, and if 
you're like me you're looking for any excuse to ride. We 
may have lots of fun ideas, that would make an incredible 
ride. I'd like to hear your ideas, and see if we can find a 
way to do it. 
 
Don't forget to invite friends. Our Chapter has some of the 
best rides, and the best people on two wheels. Share our 
experience with your friends.  
 
Hope to see you at the picnic! If you have any questions or 
suggestions, be sure to talk with me or Paul Steffensen, 
who is coordinating all the picnic planning. 
 
Randy Cook 
Director 
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5995 120th Ave. 
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